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31st October, 1997 

tv\r Nick Williams 
Resident Master 
Gillespie House 
Knox Grammar School 
Wahroonga 207 6 

Dear Nick, 

Further to our conversation regarding your interaction with Gilmore boys, I now vvrite 
formally to instruct you that you must not interact with the boys in Gilmore House. 

That is: 

*you cannot enter the boys' areas in Gilmore House; 

* you cannot take them out in ;your car or on excursions yvithout my 
permission; 

* you cannot, under any circumstances have boy/boys from Gilmore 
in your room. 

Whilst your intentions are always genuine and good, I was extremely disappointed 
with your actions over the weekend when you illegally overcrowded your car and 
took boys to the fireworks at Prouille without my permission, and further, that you 
allowed Gilmore boys to watch television in your room. 

I very much value your friendship and good work in Gillespie, ;however, your actions 
jeopardise my position as Senior Boarding Master and leave both of us in a 
vulnerable and potentially litigious position. 

Yours sincerely, 

Norrie Cannon 
Senior Boarding Master 
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